
 
 
 

 

MAY 22nd through JUNE 4th 2023 
 

 

Bexar County Constable Precinct 3 will be participating in the Click It or Ticket campaign sponsored by 

the Texas Department of Transportation (TXDOT) with the goal of reducing Bexar County fatality and 

serious bodily injury crashes through selective traffic enforcement.  Two areas have been identified in 

precinct 3 as being a high area for those crashes.  It is our mission in this campaign to make our Texas 

roadways safer through education and enforcement.      

 

Deputy Constables will be operating in two zones that are 4 square miles each.  While working in those 

areas, we anticipate that our high visibility during enforcement hours will also deter other criminal 

activity from occurring.   

 

The areas identified are on the northwest side along IH10 West from De Zavala Rd to Huebner Rd and on 

the Northside along N Loop 1604 E from Redland Rd to Bulverde Rd, see below maps. 

 

 

 


